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Harvest Festival Friday 13th October 2023  

 
 

  
 

Dear Parents/ Carers   
  
On Friday 13th October we will be having our Harvest Festival. This year we are asking 

for food donations that we will pass on to charities in our local community. Any 

donations of tinned food, dried packet foods or jars would be very welcome. 

(Please check dates as we are unable to pass on anything that is out of date).   
Please send in any donations with your child by Wednesday 11th October.  
 

Thank you very much for your support.   
  
 

Mrs C Sanders  
KS1 Phase Leader and Senior Leadership Team  
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